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Lansdowne School 

Newsletter 

World Book Day was a great success with many students dressing up as 
a favourite character from a story. During Guided Reading, teachers and 
students shared their favourite stories with the rest of the group. Three 
students: Paris, Yana and Djibril visited Round Table Books in Brixton 
with Ms Pappa and Ms Wawrzyniak. The purpose of the trip was to 
place an order for our new library. The students were very helpful and 
thought about books that they would enjoy whilst also thinking about 
others in the school and the sort of reading materials that would be ap-
propriate for them. I would like to recommend Round Table Books, they 
specialise in titles that are culturally diverse with characters from Afro 
Caribbean and Asian backgrounds. They are located in Brixton Village, 
(the Granville Arcade ). World Book Day promotes reading which is 
something we do every day at Lansdowne. As Dr Seuss stated, “ the 
more you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, 
the more places you will go”. 

Mr Juckes  

  

Class of the Week 

9DL 
Congratulations!!! 

  
Dates for your Diary 

Parent/Carer Evenings 

 Wednesday 11th of March 2020, 4.00pm-6.00pm 

Years 7-9  

 Wednesday 18th of March 2020, 4.00pm-6.00pm 

Years 10-13  
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After School Clubs 

Tuesdays 

 Football 

 Yoga 

 ICT 

 Engine Shed 

Thursdays 

 Art 

 Dodge ball 

 Rock Band 

 Enterprise 

 Games 

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk 

Lansdowne School is in the process of getting books for 
the new library. Three of our students, Djibril, Yana and 
Paris, accompanied by Mr Juckes, Miss V and Miss Pappa 
visited a local bookshop, the Round Table Books, to 
choose books. Round Table Books is a children's bookshop 
in Brixton, dedicated to selling books that are representa-
tive across race, gender, disability and social mobility. The 
students chose books they liked and 
books they believe will be popular 
among their peers.  

On Wednesday 4th February 2020 8KW went on a 
theatre trip to see a show called Wicked. The show 
was in the Apollo Theatre, Victoria. 8KW have said 
it was their favourite trip so far and they enjoyed it 
a lot. 8KW have commented on brilliant costumes 
the actors were wearing, beautiful staging and good 
acting skills.  

Ms Wawrzyniak 


